DRINKING WATER NOTICE

Failure to Submit an Operational Evaluation Level Report for Continental
Village
We are required to submit an Operational Evaluation Level (OEL) Report whenever an OEL exceedance

occurs. During third quarter, 2020 Monitoring Period, we exceeded the OEL for TTHM and did not submit an
OEL Report as required by the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency.

What Should | Do?

e There is nothing you need to do at this time. You do not need to boil your water.

e This notice is to inform you that Continental Village failed to submit an OEL Report during the third

What Is Being Done?

Upon being notified of this violation, the water supply was required to submit an OEL Report. The water
supplier will take steps to ensure this report is submitted immediately.

Additional information may be obtained by contacting PWS NAME at:
Contact Person: /ﬂ/] / k/ (4 l:. TR

Phone Number: V19 55¢ - 3877 .

Mailing Address: A0 M. / o Jr/ 4S¥31

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

PWSID:

\

P
Date Distributed: @

v







